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Chinese New Year Break 
 

Dear Parents, 

In view of the Chinese New Year festive season, 

we wish to inform you that our centre will be closed 

from 22nd January 2020 (Wednesday) to 28th January 

2020 (Tuesday). Classes will resume on 29th January 

2020 (Wednesday). 

The Schooling Society wishes you and your family 

a prosperous Chinese New Year! Gong Xi Fa Cai! 
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